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Cedar Point System Update Sept 28, 2023 

 
We want to thank everyone for being patient and conserving your water use.  
 
The wells have been producing water consistently for the past 2 days and the level in the tank is rising.  
 
We are lifting the "Inside your home" use restrictions.  
 
You may resume use as normal for showering and washing, normal living uses.  
 
PLEASE continue the outdoor restrictions, no washing cars, landscape watering etc. 
 
The State has said that the Boil Advisory is still in effect until we get a couple more negative Bac-T tests. 
We already passed the first round of tests. That will take a couple more days to get the results.  
 
Regarding the boil advisory, this situation is not triggered by a positive E. coli test, but otherwise the 
instructions will be the same. 
 
We look forward to lifting all restrictions and returning to normal very soon. 
 
 
Thank you. 
 
-- 
Barratt Nielson 
Chairman 
Big Plains Water Special Service District 
 


